
HKQAA signed a Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) with Chong Hing Bank

Limited on 5 October 2022. The MoU aims to promote green and sustainable

finance development.

The MoU was signed by Dr. Michael Lam, Chief Executive Officer of HKQAA (right,

right photo), and Mr. Felton Lau, Deputy Chief Executive of Chong Hing Bank

Limited (left, right photo). The strategic partnership will leverage the strengths and

resources of both parties to support the strategies of the Mainland and the HKSAR

government for tackling climate changes. The cooperation also encourages

enterprises to facilitate low-carbon transformation through providing and

innovating green finance products and related certification and assessment

services, making greater contribution to environmental protection, economic and

social development.
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